
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 2C! 

 
Miss Clarke, Mrs 

Edwards and Mrs 
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Hello Class 1W, 

 

It was so nice to finally meet you all this week. I have really enjoyed our time together in your new classroom and can’t wait to see you 

again in September! 

 

During our time together this week, I hope that I managed to answer any questions that you had and that I helped to ease any of the 

worries that you may have about joining Year 2. I know that we are going to have a fantastic year together; full of lots of learning 

opportunities and making many happy memories as a class.  

 

To help me get to you know you even better, I have set you some fun activities (reading camera and all about me bag) for you to 

complete and bring in when you return to school. Are you up for the challenge? I can’t wait to display some of your reading cameras in our 

book corner. 

 

I hope that you all have a brilliant summer with your friends and families and that you enjoy all of the lovely things that you may have 

planned. I am looking forward to hearing all about your adventures when we return in September!  

 

This summer, I am going to be spending time with my family and friends, going to the beach, eating lots of icecream and going on long 

walks with my puppy Scrumpy.  

 

Take care and stay safe,  

 

Miss Clarke  

 

 

 

 


